HOG Meeting Minutes 10/21/18
Submitted by Kristine Wilson

Chapter 3424 Secretary

The meeting came to order at 10:00 am with the Pledge of Allegiance.
New Members and Guests - We welcomed two new members!
Health and Welfare - Nothing to note, although Bob did mention that his a** hurts. ©

Dealership - No dealership representative was available for the meeting. Brad from PHD will
be stepping into this role.

Treasurer’s Report - Joanne Piston told us that our bottom line is much better than it was last
year at this time. We have approximately $2600 in the bank.

Membership - Mike Piston reminded us to sign in at meetings. We have 118 members for the
year so far. Please renew your yearly memberships! If your membership is in by the December
meeting your name will be put in a drawing for a free membership!

Head Road Captain/Safety - John talked about his article in the newsletter and about the
Clearpath Ride. There was an issue with a bike hitting gravel; Bob reminded us that we can
drop out of a ride if we are uncomfortable. Our safety is our own responsibility.

Activities - Anne Marie talked about options for our annual dinner, which will be Saturday,
January 19" at Justin’s Tuscan Grill. This dinner is our January meeting. We discussed various
options and will finalize menus at our next meeting. It will be $25 for members and $40 for
non-members.

Ladies of Harley - Terry Lynn thanked the club for the cards, thoughts and prayers during Carl’s
passing. Please remember the vets...Christmas is coming and they always need sundries.

Community Service - Karen wasn’t at the meeting but will be helping with bell ringing and
wrapping at PHD. She will find out the dates, but Black Friday will be one of them.

Editor - Christine mentioned that if anyone has anything to add to the newsletter, let her
know!

Photographer - This is an open position, please email pictures to Kevin or Jason. Let us know if
you are interested in being the photographer!

Webmaster - John thanked Jason for helping him connect his phone with the HOG information.
Jason talked a little bit about syncing and connecting phones. Nothing new!

Assistant Director - Steve wasn'’t at the meeting.



Old Business - None

New Business - Bob Davidson asked if there was any interest in a NYC ride. Hands went up, so
he will look into into it.

T-Shirt Bingo - lowa was chosen with no winner. $20 to the winner next month!
Pig Pot - Total was $105.00. One lucky winner took home $53.00.

Motion to adjourn was made at 10:41.



